

# Liberty Elementary Newsletter



### Stay Connected

Phone:765-458-5521 Website:

https://www.uc.k12.in.us/liberty-elem entary

Find Liberty Elementary on Facebook

Find Liberty Elementary PTO on facebook Twitter:@LES Patriots

## Welcome Back

I would like to welcome everyone back to school, and extend a special welcome to all of our new students and their families. The staff and I are looking forward to another exciting year of learning at Liberty Elementary School. I would also like to extend a welcome to our new staff members: Mrs. Claire Presson (preschool teacher), Mrs. Codie Shoemaker (preschool aide), Mrs. Kierstan Scott (second grade teacher), Mrs. Donna Mathews (long term substitute for Mrs. Scott), Mrs. Chasity Walton (third grade teacher), Mrs. Amanda Hertel (fourth grade teacher), Mrs. Hannah Young (special education teacher), Miss Sarah Myers (instructional aide), Miss Marla Neukam (librarian), and Ms. Rena Cruse will be our kindergarten aide, and Mrs. Lori Chambers is our treasurer/secretary. We are excited to start the new year!

#### Reminders

- Breakfast prices: \$1.35 lunch price: \$2.60 per day.
- 2. Breakfast begins at 7:55 a.m. The first bell rings at 8:05 a.m. and the tardy bell rings at 8:15 a.m.
- 3. Car riders are dismissed at 3:10.
- 4. Walkers and bus riders are dismissed at 3:15.
- 5. Report absences by 9:00 a.m: 765-458-5521.
- 6. Pick up procedures: please see the handbook for more information.
- Student Handbook online: https://www.uc.k12.in.us/liberty-elementary
- Friday Folders: please check these WEEKLY and return every Monday.

  ©The Little Ladybug Sh



# Liberty Elementary Newsletter

### A Note From Mrs. Gayhart

You can expect monthly newsletters from myself, and several of the classroom teachers to keep you up to date as to what is happening here at Liberty Elementary and in the classrooms. Please help us by communicating with our school staff as well. A good way of staying up to date on school information is to visit our website at

#### https://www.uc.k12.in.us/liberty-elementary

and check your child's Friday Folder every week. We are excited to begin the 2022-2023 school year. We will strive to provide the best education possible for your child. If at any time during the school year you feel the need to contact me, please feel free to call 765-458-5521 ext.

1408 or via e-mail at lisa.gayhart@uc.k12.in.us.

## **Upcoming Events**

- August 8: Open House from 5:30-6:30 p.m.
- August 10: First day of school for students
- August 23: PTO informational meeting at 4:00 p.m. in the library



#### **PTO Information**

Are you interested in supporting the students and staff of Liberty Elementary School? We need you!

Join us for an informational meeting on Tuesday, August 23, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. in the Liberty Elementary School Library.

#### What does the PTO do for LES?

Sponsors COSI on Wheels, Silly Safari and inflatables for field day. Helps with transportation for field trips, teacher supplies, and teacher appreciation week. Provides and fundraises for our playground fund and much more!

©The Little Ladybug Shop